
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Geoff Leking; Shelly Tucker (stucker@blm.gov); Jimenez, Yolanda
Cc: mbosshard@selectenergyservices.com; shane@etechenv.com; kim@etechenv.com; Fulks, Brett
Subject: RE: Billiken 7 Federal 1H - 1RP-4687 - Final C-141 and Closure Report
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 9:48:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP4687_Biliken 7 Fed 1H_Final C-141_8.14.18.pdf

approved_1RP4687_8.10.18 Closure Report.pdf
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Good morning Mr. Fulks:
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4687 closed. However, this
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
BLM approval required. BLM may have additional concerns and stipulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 8:38 AM
To: Geoff Leking <geoff@etechenv.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Yolanda
Jordan <yjordan@blm.gov>; Shelly Tucker (stucker@blm.gov) <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: mbosshard@selectenergyservices.com; shane@etechenv.com; kim@etechenv.com; Fulks, Brett
<Brett.Fulks@dvn.com>
Subject: Billiken 7 Federal 1H - 1RP-4687 - Final C-141 and Closure Report
 
All,
Attached is the Final C-141 and the Closure Report for this incident. Please let me know if you need
any additional information for this release.
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Thanks,
 
Mike Shoemaker
EHS Representative
 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
575-746-5566 Office
575-513-5035 Mobile
 

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the
intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying,
circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-
mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.


